
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you may have seen, we now have our own 

eco-kids recycling bank located outside of the 

infant play yard. A list of goods which are 

accepted is displayed on the front of the 

bank. 

Many thanks for your continuing support with 

this scheme as it raises funds for school, 

benefitting the children.  

 


